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Welcome back! 
Happy New Year! 

 
Just a short news letter to keep you up to date with what is happening in school. 
 
 
The pantomime has been rearranged for Thursday 7th January. Children will need to be 
collected at the usual time at the end of the school day. 
 
 
Mrs Mills is not in school this week, if you require dinner money change or wish to order 
school uniform etc can you please be patient and wait until next week. 
 
 

The children in Mrs Lowe’s class and Mrs Frost class have had a junior gym 
session this week run by the sports partnership. They have definitely worked off the 
chocolate eaten over Christmas! 
 
 

The reading challenge will start on Monday 11th January, the reward being a 
craft session linked to the Chinese new year. 
Again children are expected to read three times a week at home, their book to be signed 
by an adult. If they do this they will be awarded a sticker. If they collect 5 stickers 
they can take part in the craft activity. 
Last terms challenge proved a hit with 38 children watching the DVD and popcorn. 
 
 

The school is currently looking to operate two new after school activities, a 
film club and a soccer skills club. A letter will be sent giving further information and the 
clubs will go ahead shortly if there is enough demand. 



 


